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	Dear Parents and Carers,

I am delighted to have your children back again in P7, after an enjoyable P5. They have made a great start to P7 and are adapting well to our new learning environment. With the effort and behaviour shown to date, I believe they will make for an excellent P7.        
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The school has now received 60 brand new Chrome Books! These will be allocated per class and luckily, P7 will be the first class to get to use them. We will be using these to access GLOW and Google Classroom. This is excellent preparation for secondary school, as this has become the normal way of working for many at High School. 
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P7 will be continuing preparing for House Captain elections. We will be reflecting on our skills and qualities through our writing and in Health and Well-Being. P7 will be planning an ‘election campaign’ which will feature posters, writing and a short speech. This will be video recorded and edited to create a DVD for each House: St Peter’s and St Pauls. We are hoping to engage the rest of the school with a question and answer session via Zoom. 
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Health & Well Being                                                 

P7 are lucky enough to be taking part in PE on Wednesday mornings, this term, led by our new specialist, Mrs Thom.  Our PE specialist will be delivering both Health & Wellbeing and outdoor PE lessons. If children could please come dressed in outdoor PE kit warm enough for the ever-varied autumnal weather. They can wear this kit for the rest of the school day but a change of shoes in their school bag would be useful.
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Numeracy and Maths. 
Primary 7 will be learning about a different area of maths every day. Monday there will be a focus on place value. Tues-Wed, we will be consolidating our mental strategies for the four processes (+ - x ÷), as well as written strategies for large numbers. Thursday will be fractions and Friday Non -Numeracy.

In Non-Numeracy P7 will be continuing with Time, with a focus on interpreting timetables and planning journeys, as well using an equation to calculate Speed Distance Time.  After which, we will be learning about Angle, using our knowledge of shape to calculate missing angles.  
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 Literacy    

We will be continuing with our novel study ‘The One and Only Ivan’. We are learning about inference in reading and figurative language. We will be using this to write our own imaginative stories using the techniques used in ‘The One and Only Ivan’. Primary 7 will also be working hard to consolidate our grammar and spelling patterns. 
Can pupils please bring in a reading book to class for ERIC (Everyone Read In Class)?

	
	Keeping in touch

If you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Kind regards

Andrew Paterson                                 Class Teacher

	
	


